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Minutes of Adhoc Committee Meeting - Thursday 17/03/2022 7pm via Zoom 

Present – Heather Taylor, Shelley Reid, Lee Hopper, Rachel Jones + Karen New 
(ESO) 

 

The committee were called to discuss the Conference and whether 
Researcher - Barbara Cormack from New Zealand would be a suitable speaker 
for the Infant Feeding Conference SIG meeting. 

 

The groups Terms of Reference were discussed and there was robust 
discussion as to whether Barbara Cormack would be a suitable presenter for 
the group.  

 

Karen New told the group that we could continue to discuss and ask questions 
to or through the ESO until our next meeting 12/4/2022.  

 

Meeting Finished 7:30pm 
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